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Weekly News – Friday 14th June 2019  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

The children have now fully settled back in after the break and are 
looking forward to the Summer Fair on Saturday.  

As part of their preparations for Year 3 we have mixed the children for 
a few sessions this week. This has given them an opportunity to get to 
know and make friends with children from other classes.  The children 
will remain in the usual classes next week. 

  

English 

This week, we have introduced our new text Anna Hisbiscus by Atinuke. 
The children created beautiful watercolour pictures from a description of 
an African city. This generated fantastic descriptive writing in the first 
person. Next week the children will be writing about their own local area.  

 

Maths 

In Maths, we started the week looking at sequences and patterns. We 
then recapped time – quarter to and quarter past and different intervals 
of time. Does your child know how many days/months there in the year 
etc?   

Topic  

We have begun our new Geography topic comparing the United 
Kingdom to Africa in particular Kenya. The children have enjoyed looking 
at atlases and locating different places and countries.  

 

Deputy Head 
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Kian 
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Olivia 

Jeevan 
 

Heather 
Artimus 
Freya M 

 
 Notices 

Don’t forget to fill in the parent survey – Year 2 could win an extra special Mufti day! You can access 
the survey via this link: https://forms.gle/C1GywLn8Rx9QudnE7   

We are introducing a new home learning initiative. Please have a look at our Home Learning Grid on 
our year group page of the school website: https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year2 

Please do remember to return your child’s PE kit as they are needed for weekly PE lessons. 
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